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To
The Secretary

CSEA
Cochin.

Subject : Outbreak of Monkeypox Disease -req.

Sir,
Greetings from Port Health Organisation, Cochin.

It must have come to your notice that outbreak of Monkeypox Disease has
been occurring in many parts of the world and inview of increase in outbreaks in
non-endemic countries, Government of India has issued necessary guidelines on
Monkeypox Disease and has asked all ports and airports to be on high alert and
ensure advance preparedness. S¢ far Monkeypox Disease has not been
reported in India.

Sir, | am enclosing guidelines received from Directorate General of
Services, Ministry of Health and Family Welfare for your information please.

With regards

Yours sincerely,

Enclosures - 2 iy )

Port Health Officer
Cochin.

Copy for information to:
1. The PH/ IH Section, DGHS, Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi — 1 b 1
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